

TRENTHAM RUNNING CLUB COMMITTEE MINUTES

AUGUST 2017

Date | time 08/08/2017 8:15 PM |

In Attendance

Lionel Jones, Dan Maddock, Kaye Morrissey, Ryan Procter, Fiona Ratic, Deb Thomas, Chris Tipper

Chris Tipper volunteered, nominated and seconded to join the Committee.

Apologies

Dan Jordan, Richard O’Keeffe, Craig Taylor

Actions from last meeting

- First Aid training: new date to be secured. RP will look at availability. Update September meeting.
- £1k Council grant. CT update September meeting. In meantime DT to send Club mark document to Sport England who will identify an assessor and reply with recommendations.
- Club website. DM and FR continuing with development. KM to send bank details to DM to enable transferring onto new host and set up direct debit. KP to be kept updated.
- DT discussed with committee which team events the club would pay for during 2017/2018. DT to finalise with CT and confirm at September meeting.

Treasurer’s report

- Treasurer on holiday. Update at September meeting.

Membership

- LJ provided membership statistics: 146 senior, 49 junior. Membership is a record high!

Trentham Triple

- T10K review: KM has received lots of positive feedback from runners. The event went well on the day. Entries were up compared to 2016 (30 year record high!). 2016 profit was £638, 2017 profit £2018! KM suggested donate £100 to school and £60 to Scouts as thanks and goodwill gesture. Committee agreed. Notes for 2018: more marshals required and a lead marshal to manage on the day, and a tail runner needed. Signs to put up locally for 2018 race ahead of the day to advise residents of possible disruption.
- DC5K: RP is awaiting race licence. First Aid booked, Rugby Club booked coffee van booked, Lexus will provide bottles of water and be present on the race night. 18 marshals required ideally. Currently 167 entries (including Triple runners). KM will sort entries and results on the night. Club tent to be located and used on race night. Ken Rushton booked for PA. Course has been rerouted and will be marked, but needs measuring. Andy Vickerman will provide marshal vests and chip timing. Race numbers and medals ordered. DM to post on club Facebook page to locate tents and ask for marshals (remind about London club ballot). Prizes organised.
- W10K: September meeting.

AOB

- DM has delivered get well gift to KP.
- DM on behalf of Greg Julian: suggestion of TRC promotional items which can be handed out at events. Committee will consider and discuss September meeting.
- DJ purchased £30 Millets voucher for Pete Hewitt as thanks for his dedication to beginners groups over the years, he needs to be invited to September meeting to be presented with the gift.
- RP requires gate keys from Rugby club.

Date of Next Meeting

[Tuesday 12th September 2017 | **8:15 PM**], [Trentham Rugby Club Meeting Room] **Committee Meeting**